10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 23 September 1981

Thank you for your letter of 17 September
about the visit to this country of Mr. Puja.
I note that Mr. Puja will only have Thursday
14 January available for talks. If that is
the case, it will not be possible for the Prime
Minister to see him. If, however, Mr. Puja
will be arriving sufficiently early on
13 January to have a meeting that day, I will
/ discover whether the Prime Minister is willing
I

to see him. L :
: FL O B ALEXANDESE



10 DOWNING STREET
[\ P R Y

Nt~ Cau.nd\».“—Jr
NRSEEA T = MN_'L\\

e QA

2%.2.8)



